
Update on Mail Theft Incident 

Dear Family and Friends, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to update you regarding the recent incident of 

mail theft that we experienced. 

As you may know, we discovered that some mail was stolen from our mailbox on [date]. Since 

then, we have taken several steps to address the situation. We reported the incident to the local 

authorities and are working closely with them as they investigate further. 

In addition, we have taken precautions to safeguard our mail moving forward. We have installed 

a new mailbox with enhanced security features and are considering options for mail forwarding 

or collection services. 

Your support and understanding during this time mean a great deal to us. If you have any 

questions or if there are any important items you believe may have been affected by this incident, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


